May 3, 2010
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Dear Parent(s) of __________________________________,
My name is Kelly Tams and I will spend 6 weeks with your child as a student teacher in the third year of my Bachelor of Education program at McGill University. I am returning to Dorset after completing my third field experience in Mrs. Harwood’s classroom this past fall. I will be running an Early Literacy Intervention Program, which will be supplementary to classroom instruction. I look forward to working under the close supervision of Linda Kollar. We would like to give ___________ this support.

___________ will receive a 45 minute lesson in a group of three students each day. In order for this short-term support to be successful, daily attendance is essential. Additionally, I will be sending home a book to be read in English every night. ____________ will no longer switch books in class, but rather with me. Taking this time to share a book and experience your praise and encouragement at home will help to ensure success. Each book must be returned the next day. (Please note: books will begin to be sent home on Wednesday, May 5, 2010).

I am sure we will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the weeks ahead. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at ktams@lbpearson.qc.ca.
Sincerely,

______________________________

Kelly Tams
